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3th of July 2014

Dear Mr. CioIo,

Hereby 1 would like to draw your attention to the attached letter in the framework of the
political dialogue between national parliaments and the European Commission. It concerns
the questions of the standing committee for Economic Affairs regarding the proposal for a
regulation on organic production and labelling of organic products COM (2014) 180.

Sincerely yours,

Anouchka van Milte
Speaker of t u use of Representatives


